
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council Members 

From: Steve Randich 

Date: June 06,2022 

Department: Public Works 

 

 

Mayor and Council, 

 

Currently we are getting the rock and asphalt crushed so that we can use the 

material. We have identified problem areas around town that we are going to get 

cracked sealed. Along with keeping up with the service request since we are short 

staffed in Public Works we are trying our best to stay on top of any issues that may 

come up. 

 

The staff in Public Works would like to thank Todd for his time at the city. We 

appreciate his support and guidance over the years. His leadership will be greatly 

missed. 

  

 

Thank you,  

Steve 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


